
 
The Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration  
The Senate,  
Parliament House,  
Canberra Act 2600 
 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
SUBMITTING MY OBJECTION TO THE PROPOSED PLEBISCITE ON A REPUBLIC 
 
Her Majesty’s Government under the Australian Constitutional Monarchy finds my 
undivided support. I have, with great concern, taken notice of a bill calling for a plebiscite on 
the question of a change to a republic. The plebiscite will cost in excess of an estimated 10 
million dollars and deal with a question already decided upon during the 1999 Republic 
Referendum – in favour of retaining the Monarchy. 
 
Since the bill has been referred to your committee, please note my whole-hearted objection 
to this proposal, on the grounds of maintaining the constitutional and financial integrity of 
our country.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
John Whyte, B.Min, M.D. 
 
 

 
 

 


